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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Y1 Marcelina Rinku 
Y2 Lyncoln Lacey-Massa 

Y3 Kaydon Goff 
Y4  Nicky Bibby 
Y5 Denis Banea 

Y6 Khadija Muradi 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp  Inayah Miah for joining in with her friends and 

playing nicely. 

Mrs Beck   Eirone de Dios for an amazing start to Phonics 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Alfie Bernhardt – for not giving up and 

trying everything 

Mrs 

Withington 

George Gray – for an amazing attitude 

to work. 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Isaac Bell – for a great attitude and 

skills in hockey. 

Mr 

Warden 

Bella Hester – an absolute star and 

role model for the class and school. 

Miss  

Perry 

Thomas Atkinson – for a fantastic 

attitude to all learning even when 

tricky or subjects he doesn’t like. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Mia-Rose Whyley – for conquering her 

fears at Carlton Lodge. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

96.5% 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 97% 

Yr 1 91% 

Yr 2 97% 

Yr 3 97% 

Yr 4 98% 

Yr 5 99% 

Yr 6 98% 
 

 

CARLTON LODGE 

We have already 

booked Carlton Lodge 

for an exciting 

adventure, next year. 

The current Year 5 will 

be visiting 6th – 8th 

September 2023. 

 
We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Ktima Robson 
will be taking over in Year 5 when Miss Perry starts her 

maternity leave after Christmas. Mrs Robson is a familiar 
face to both parents and children, as she has previously 

worked in school so we can assure you that the 
changeover will be smooth and reassuring. 

DON’T FORGET! 
As the weather becomes cooler, 

everyone must bring a coat to 
school as we like all children to 

enjoy fresh air at every 
opportunity. 

 

BIKEABILITY 
6th & 13th March 

2023 

Please sign Year 6 
children up for this 

vital life skill – 
keep your child 

safe on the road. 

 

CAR PARK 
Our car park is very 

busy, please do not 

allow children to 

cross it. 

Please enter through 

the small gate and use 

the designated path. 

 

ASTHMA INHALERS 
If your child has asthma, 

and needs to use an 
inhaler in school, please 

complete a medicines 
form at the office and 

ensure we have in date 
medication. 
THANK YOU 

 

 
Many children are coming to 
school with loose hair. Our 
policy states that shoulder 

length hair should be tied up 
please. 

145 children have 

100% ATTENDANCE 


